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Competence workshop 2023
OG21 conducted 1 June 2023 a workshop on competence needs and challenges. Almost 50
people from OG21 and stakeholders participated.

The workshop was part of a larger OG21 deep-dive study this year on energy supply security from the

Norwegian Continental Shelf. It focused on three main competence challenges:

1. Recruitment to STEM studies at Norwegian universities

2. Recruitment of talent to energy industries

3. People development and life-long learning in the industry

A summary of the group work focusing on these three challenges, is now available. 

The results from the group work has been included in the updated OG21 report on competence

challenges. A draft of this report was presented in the workshop.
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